
 

 

 

13th September 2022 

ASDA visit  

Dear Parents/ Carers 

This term, one of the independent living topics is around gardening and students in Marsden are currently 

doing activities around this. On Tuesday 20th September we would like to take them to ASDA, this will be an 

opportunity for them to choose which seeds they would like to grow. There will be no cost to yourselves 

and we will be leaving after lunch and returning in time for them to go home on transport as normal. 

Please can you complete the consent form below if you wish for your child to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

H Horrocks 

H Horrocks 

Teaching Assistant 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ASDA – (Return to H.Horrocks) 

 

Student Name: _______________________________________             

 

□ I consent for my child to go to ASDA. 

□ I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no changes  

since September 2022. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ____________________ 
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